Audrey Shaifer

From: Ellen Burnham

Sent: Thursday, November 15, 2012 9:00 AM
To: Shaifer; Audrey Shaifer

Subject: [sped_directors] IDEA Allowable Cost

As we told y'all over the summer, we have begun doing onsite fiscal audits this fall. We have noticed in these audits that some
districts are under the mistaken impression that they can use IDEA funds to provide food during training, meetings, etc.

Please note that food is NOT an allowable IDEA expense. If you are using IDEA funds in this manner, you should stop
immediately. Any district found to be out of compliance on this issue will be requested to return IDEA funds beginning on the
date of this email.

We will be mailing letters to Superintendents and Business Managers next week but we wanted to let y'all know about this
first.

Thanks,
Ellen

Ellen Davis Burnham

Bureau Director

Data and Fiscal Management

Office of Special Education

Mississippi Department of Education

PO Box 771, Suite 335, Jackson, MS 39205
601-359-3498/Fax: 601-359-2198

http://www.mde.k12.ms.us/special education/
http://twitter.com/ellenburnham
http://www.linkedin.com/in/ellendavisburnham

The SPED Director's Listserv is a closed list, limited to District SPED Directors and
staff the District SPED Director has chosen to add. The list's function is to allow MDE
to disseminate important information in a timely manner. Currently only MDE personnel can
post to the list.

You are currently subscribed to sped directors as: ashaifer@mde.kl2.ms.us.

To unsubscribe send a blank email to leave-367801-
30337.8dl6ceffefdf12da6la9c91065435848@1ist.mde.kl2.ms.us




